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F. No. DLCSUPVA/Proctor (Anti-Ragging)/22/     Dated: 10.8.2023 

 
Sub.: Celebration of Anti-Ragging week from 12 to 18 August-2023   – Regarding 

  
With reference to the letter received from University Grants Commission and approved by the Vice 
Chancellor, DLC State University of Performing and Visual Arts will observe Anti Ragging Week 
from 12th August to 18th August 2023. The purpose of the week is to spread awareness against ragging, 
its effective compliance and encouragement to prevent not indulging in ragging. In this regard the 
Faculty of Visual Arts in collaboration with Dean Student Welfare is organizing some activities for 
the students, teaching and non-teaching staff of the University. The works created will be evaluated 
and prizes will be awarded to the best expression. All the participants will receive a participation 
certificate. 
  
The following activities are to be organized as per details below: - 

1.     Poster/Painting Competition           16/08/2023      10:00 am - 01:00 pm  
2.     Logo designing Competition            17/08/2023      10:00 am – 01:00 pm 
3.     Slogan Writing Competition           18/08/2023      10:00am - 11:30 pm 
4.     Screening of Film (FTV)                18/08.2023      12:00 pm – 01:00 pm 
Prize and Certificate disbursement      18/08/2023     02:00 pm onwards 

            Venue: Lecture Hall FVA 
Cash awards to the best three works in each category and certificates to all participants will be awarded 
to winning participants including refreshment to all participants on all the days. In this regard, a google 
form is created and a link is available on University’s Official Website, the willing Students, Teaching 
& Non-teaching staff may register for the event(s).  
 
All the students, Teaching and Non-teaching staff in the University are invited to participate in these 
activities. The Faculty Coordinators and Heads are requested to circulate and encourage the students 
and staff to participate in the activities and observe the “Anti Ragging Week” as mandated.  

 
(Prof. Sunil Kumar) 

Proctor and Chairperson Anti Ragging Committee 
DLCSUPVA 

 


